
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 2/11/2011 3:03:57 PM 

'rwc@cpuc.ca.gov' ('rwc@cpuc.ca.gov')
Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
'jf2@cpuc.ca.gov' ('jf2@cpuc.ca.gov'); 'jmh@cpuc.ca.gov' ('jmh@cpuc.ca.gov'); 
'psb@cpuc.ca.gov' ('psb@cpuc.ca.gov')

To:

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: PG&E's Confirmation re: Natural Gas Transmission Pipeline Pressure Reductions

Sent on behalf of Brian Cherry (Vice President-PG&E Regulatory Relations):

Richard:

Pursuant to your request, this letter confirms that PG&E has complied with the California Public Utilities 
Commission’s (CPUC) various directives on a number of natural gas transmission lines and provides 
you with their current operating pressures.

«...»
Please let me know if you have any questions regarding our response.

Brian Cherry

Redacted

Executive Assistant to Brian K. Cherry 
VP, Regulatory Relations
Pacific Gas and Electric Company

Redacted
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